Status Report 1 January 26, 2005
Our team resumed work on our project on January 10, 2005.  The progress that we have made since the conclusion of the fall semester include, refining of mapping code, a change in the design of the camera control layout, and coding of the middle man server.  One of our clients, Andrew Lamonica, began installing the necessary software onto Marvin, one of the School of Engineering robots, so that we can use him to test our software.  Andrew is nearing completion, so we anticipate beginning testing our integrated subsystems at the conclusion of next week.  We are presently on schedule for our project. See attached time line.

Individual Work

Peri - Has been working on the camera controls for our project.  He has been able to finalize a design for the layout of the controls, given the input of the team and Dr. Weinberg.  He has also implemented the controls in Java.

Sean H. and Joe - have been working on implementing the map and robot classes.  These two classes are about 90% done. Although the Robot class was scheduled on our timeline to be implemented after the Map class, they found that it was easier to implement them in parallel.  These classes have been tested with a test applet containing text boxes which we can enter positioning data into text boxes.  The next step is to ingrate these classes into the actual control applet so that we can test it with information obtained via the connection handler from the middleman server.  We have also been working on getting a clearer map image which will not blur when we zoom in and out.  Currently, the progress we have made is on target with our schedule timeline.

Sean W. - Has been reviewing the project documents and noting changes in the project design and management.  He is awaiting feedback from upper management so that he can make the necessary additional changes.  He has also been studying the code for the project including the NORRT code for the middle man server to gain intimate knowledge for testing purposes.  Testing will begin at the end of next week.
Michael Lazar- Mike has been working on the middleman server, and has been able to make some modifications which include implementation of the robot position polling class skeleton. He has also been able to partially implement the camera control protocol commands.
